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Thank you for a further opportunity to comment on the work of the International Law

Commission. We will focus our comments on the issue of the immunity of State officials

from foreign criminal jurisdiction.

Australia welcomes the discussions of the Commission on the procedural aspects of the

immunity of State officials from foreign criminal jurisdiction.

We believe that the 'classical' procedural aspects of the immunity of State officials relating to

timing, invocation and waiver should be the primary focus of the Special Rapporteur's

seventh report.

Australia considers that the draft articles on this topic should codify customary international

law, and should therefore be distilled from relevant state practice and opinio juris.

Australia emphasises the procedural nature of the immunity of State officials. As noted in

Australia's remarks on peremptory norms of general international law in Cluster II, 




